
 

“DEAR WHOEVER YOU ARE”  
 

 
… Haven’t we all had a class or scouting program that 
had us writing to a pen-pal? Children are no different today. And, tah-dah, snail mail lives on!  

 
You read about our children reaching out 
“From St. Leo’s To Ethiopia” with pictures and 
in last month’s newsletter. We’ve had a 
response!  
 

Here are just a few, simply and beautifully written by the hearts of young lives! It’s certainly a 
small, small, world, with the same interests, needs, loves, and curiosity.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
So, who have you written lately?  
 

 
 
—Stephanie Sepate 
 


